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September 23, 2015 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

International Bureau 

Systems Analysis Branch 

 

Re:  License Cancellations – Satellite – Surrender Letter 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Broadpoint License Co., LLC is cancelling six satellite licenses because it no longer has a 

need for these authorizations in its business.  The licenses are as follows:  

 

 E040352  

 E090018  

 E090111  

 E090172  

 E130085  

 E850133  

   

In the event you would have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (703) 

528-8852 or jktanner@cellonenation.com.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Julia Tanner 

VP / General Counsel 

 

 


